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Howard Valentine Coffman Cove updates-

We have started the second semester, and it is going well. We hired a breakfast cook, it is our senior Buddy. We are
excited to have him on our team. In January, the Forest Service Biology team spent a day teaching us about bats,
wolves, and various career pathways. The students loved it and learned tons. We are working on a follow-up field trip to

El Cap Caves.

Community engagement this month was our Valentine's Day Dinner, and we are working with the community library to
start creating a collaboration for summer reading for our students! On the academic side, we are enhancing our science
curriculum by working with the Clean Energy Olympics and have started learning about the properties of energy, wind,
water, and solar. We are super excited to explore what comes next with this. We have been working on some Home
Economics skills both in the classroom and in practice. This has been a tasty addition to our week and included lots of
math! In sports news, we are working with our Archery team, and they enjoyed participating in the last tournament.
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